
Oregon exports a great amount of nursery goods around the world.  Recently some farmers crops were 
not acceptable  to the farmers customers because they were contaminated with GMO.  That should not 
happen and Oregon must stop it. The people who sowed the GMO seeds must be made financially 
responsible for problems like this.  If the GMO companies cannot guarantee the seeds will not germinate 
they must not be allowed to plant them and if they do, then they are responsible for the farmers loss. 
Thank you. 
 
Judy Stufflebeam 
 


